
From: Vincent Bühler  

Sent: 21 February 2022 17:39 

To: Planning 

Subject: Objection 2022/0419/T 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

I am a resident at King's Mews. I hereby urge you to keep the trees standing. 

They are integral to the quality of life and the birds in this neighborhood and 

such vegetation makes a noticeable difference to the people living here.  

Kind regards 

Vincent Buhler 

 


